Centenary Snippets

Update No. 21

Multicultural Community

Students from Africa were enrolled in our school for the first time in 2008. Our school currently has 21 students of Sudanese background - 11 of our students were born in Sudan, 6 were born in Egypt and 4 were born in Australia after their families moved here.

Our school has a rich history of multiculturalism. This history has enabled our multicultural students to be warmly welcomed and accepted for many years. This process of acceptance has ensured that all of our students have settled well into our school community.

Many of these Sudanese families have vivid memories of conditions in Sudan, life in Egyptian camps and their journey to a new life in Australia.

Machiw Machiw is a participation officer from Brisbane Catholic Education. He visits and supports us at school.



Pictured here are just a few of our new Sudanese families in our school community.